
Date  : 9/9/2019 8:03:42 PM
From  : "Lambert Giessinger" 
To  : "William Delvac" 
Cc  : "jaso" , "dtwerdun@lefrak.com" 
Subject  : Re: FW: Hollywood & Wilcox
​The revisions look good to me.  

On Monday, September 9, 2019, William Delvac <bill@agd-landuse.com> wrote:

Lambert and Jason

 

Thank you for meeting with us recently  Attached are some revised drawings which reflect the resolution of two of the comments you raised in
our meeting.

 

 

1. We agreed that the new storefront of the Attie Building would not cover  the historic spandrel panels on the second floor.       The attached
drawings

2. We agreed to see if we could “line up” the thicker pilaster on the second floor with the column near the edge of the mural on the first floor
(along the Wilcox frontage).  The attached show that this  was successfully resolved.

 

Note these versions of the drawings still show the original design (white with some yellow panels) of the residential building in the back.  
On the third issue we are not in a position to offset the adjacent new construction for the reasons we discussed in the meeting.

If these drawings and the approach they represent are acceptable we will update the entitlement application.

 

Thanks,

Bill

-- 

Lambert Giessinger, Architect
Department of City Planning
Office of Historic Resources
T: (213) 847-3648 | 
preservation.lacity.org
221 N. Figueroa Street, Suite
1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
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